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We are so very proud to announce the graduation of  Daniel Lehner from The Comprehensive
Learning Center.  Daniel came to CLC when he was 8 years old and we have had the privilege of
working with him for the past 14 years.  Rachel Murray, Trainer and Special Education Teacher
at CLC, shared her heartfelt experiences in working with Daniel as he accepted his diploma in a
room filled with students, friends, teachers and family.

Excerpt from Rachel Murray’s speech….

“A great deal of  Daniel’s guidance came from his teachers over the years.  They have pushed him
to work hard, advance his educational and vocational skills and have always expected the most
from him.  Everyone here at CLC was ecstatic when Daniel started his first job at the GIANT
Supermarket.  Daniel has had an amazing support group of  family, friends and teachers that
have encouraged him every step of  the way.  No matter what the event was in Daniel’s life, he
always had his very own cheering section, forever led by Dan, Sandie and Kyle.

While Daniel has had the support of  his family, friends and staff  here at CLC, he alone has
certainly earned his day.  His dedication over the last 21 years is exceptional, and we know he
will continue to do great things.

Like many graduates who are preparing to enter the work force, Daniel has already secured
positions at Regional Cardiology Consultants and GIANT Supermarket.  We wish him only the
best in his future endeavors.

Congratulations Daniel, we are incredibly proud of  you!”

Daniel Lehner

2013 CLC Graduate 


